
 

 

March 24, 2025 

The Honorable Pamela Beidle, Chair 
Finance Committee  
2 East Miller Senate Office Building 
11 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Subject: HB746, HB987, HB1141, HB1145 Baltimore County – Alcoholic Beverages 
Bills 
 
Dear Chair Beidle, 
 
This is to inform you and the Finance Committee that following House bills each received a 
FAVORABLE vote, from the Baltimore County Senate Delegation on March 24th, 2025. 
  
• HB746 Baltimore County - Alcoholic Beverages Licenses – Transfers  
 
• HB987 Baltimore County - Alcoholic Beverages - Class B-OB-CRD (Office   Building - 
Commercial Revitalization District) Beer, Wine, and Liquor License  
 
• HB1141 Baltimore County - Alcoholic Beverages - Change of Location  
 
• HB1145 Baltimore County - Alcoholic Beverages - Waiting Period After License Denial  
 
The Baltimore County Senate Delegation respectfully requests that the Finance Committee 
consider its favorable recommendation when voting on these bills. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chair, Baltimore County Delegation 

 
  


